MUCH WENLOCK WITH BOURTON PCC

MINUTES OF MEETING

Sunday 17th August 2025, 11 am



in Holy Trinity Much Wenlock

NOT PRESENT:

PRESENT:

Revd Preb Matthew Stafford (RevdM) Mrs Francine Coulson-Joy (FCJ) Mrs Ann Craig (AC) (Bourton) Mrs Susan Crooke-Williams (SCW)

Mrs Gill Davis (GD)

Mrs Alison Dixon (AD) Mrs Sally Grant (SG) Mr Mark Laws (ML) - Vice Chair Mr Andrew Ramsay (AR)

Revd Lisa Harper (LH) Mrs Sue Gilling (SGi) Revd Sam Rigby(SR)

ACTION BY

SCW

ITEMS

An extraordinary meeting was called by RevdM and the churchwardens to discuss the purchase of new pew cushions.

Following the PCC meeting on 17th July 2025 where the subject was discussed, quotes had been obtained and circulated by SCW for consideration.

Colour swatches were circulated at the meeting and a red sample (swatch no. 2) was chosen. Purchase of 27 piped fabric cushions was agreed at a cost of £2,791.09 +VAT, proposed by SCW, seconded by GD and unanimously approved. SCW will place the order.

Plans for the Open Day on 20th September were also briefly discussed.

The meeting closed at approx. 11.20 am.

Date of next meetings:

Thursday 18th September, 7 pm - with termly update from the Director of Music Thursday 13th November, 7 pm

Signature:

Date: 18.9-2025

Email: pcc@muchwenlockchurch.co.uk